
Letter of Acknowledgment 

This letter acknowledges a relationship between the East Los Angeles Women’s Center (ELAWC) and 
Building Skills Partnership’s Ya Basta Center Project. ELAWC is an organization which works to address 
and prevent sexual violence, offering the following services to survivors of sexual assault, their families 
and significant others of victims of sexual harassment, misconduct and abuse. ELAWC serves the Greater 
East Los Angeles, Southeast Los Angeles, Boyle Heights, City of Los Angeles and provides the following 
services: 

• Bi-lingual trauma informed services that are culturally responsive to the Latinx community
• Crisis Intervention Services: 24-hour, 7-day-a-week confidential telephone crisis line
• Follow-up Services: Confidential client/survivor contact to ensure continuity of services
• Individual Counseling Services: Provision of confidential in-person counseling services.
• Group Counseling Services: Confidential support groups for sexual assault clients/survivors.
• Accompaniment & Advocacy Services: Confidential support & advocacy for sexual assault

clients/survivors by being physically present, advocating during meetings or appointments.
• Information and Referral: Provision of sexual assault-related information.
• Community Education

ELAWC agrees to serve as a resource for sexual assault-related client/survivor referrals from BSP’s Ya 
Basta Center Project. This referral agreement will be effective from June 1, 2023 - December 31, 2024, 
with the ability to extend or renew beyond this date.  
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Project 

Luis Sandoval, Executive Director 

__7/13/23____________________ 
Date 

            July 13, 2023


